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Update for Prosthetic Benefits 
 
 
 

Prosthetic Liners 
 
The following two catalogue numbers have been added to the Oct 16, 2017 approved product 
list (APL) for prosthetic benefits: N632 and N633. 

 
Please note, these catalogue numbers will not immediately appear in the APL, please use the 
above table as a reference until further notice. The generic calculator has been updated with 
the new catalogue numbers.  
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